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EMAILING OF CERTIFICATES/DOCUMENTS TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 26 of 2019)

Dear Customers

Kindly note that we are currently experiencing technical issues which may cause a delay in

the emailing of certificates. Our technical team is working on resolving the issue as a matter

of urgency.
Once resolved, the speed of emailing certificates will be restored.

We thank you for your understanding and apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Mr. André Kritzinger
Executive Manager: BISG
20 March 2019




